
 
 

Lynne Sandahl 
Golden Apple Recipient 

August 5, 2002 
 

 
Lynne Sandahl has been a member of the Human Resources 
staff for twelve years.  During that time, Lynne has 
provided assistance to literally all members of the school 
district’s staff.  Lynne has become the resident expert on 
staffing formulas and teacher retirement. Employees know 
that if they have a question they can seek out Lynne for 
assistance and they will always be greeted with a smile.  
Her outstanding professionalism has been recognized not 
only by district employees, but also by other community 
and professional organizations. 
 
Lynne is a model employee.  She maintains her pleasant and 
personable disposition even under extreme time pressures 
or adverse situations.  Lynne’s duties as Human Resources 
Analyst are extremely technical and require a great 
amount of attention to detail and accuracy, yet she is able 
to balance the technical aspect with the human aspect of 
her position.  

 
Please join us, the Board of Education, in recognizing Lynne 
Sandahl’s outstanding contribution to education on the 
Kenai Peninsula. 


